
 
 

FRIENDS’ FOOTNOTES 
October 2020 

President's Letter: 
Hello and Happy Oct to all our Friends of the Library! 
This note will be short and sweet as not much is going on these days! 
Hope all of you are doing well and getting through these trying times! 

First and foremost I want to shout out to Debbie Tamietti for filling in for me at our 
last Friends meeting! 

Many thanks to you!!! 
Our next meeting will be Monday Oct. 26th at 1:00 at the Ramada just outside of the 
Community Center.  Our guest speaker is Connie Cockrell.  She is an author that re-

sides in Payson.  “Author of several genres” 
Looking forward to hearing Connie, as she has many tails to share. 

There will be a members meeting after the refreshment break.  I hope to see a good 
turnout for this fun afternoon.  Please remember, guests are always welcome. 

See you all soon. 
 
Sue Hedman, President 

 

Treasurer’s Report:        
Beginning bank balance on August 1, 2020:              $9,011.80 
Deposits - Library book sales & membership dues         $111.00 
Expenses - Library Cleaning August                             -$100.00 

Ending bank balance August 31, 2020:                        $9,022.80 
 

September Labor Day Book Sales.  $1,096.10 
Raffle Basket.                           $343.00 

Donations.                                $171.51    
 

Carol Trimble, Treasurer 

 

Secretary’s Report : 
Report will be read at October 26, 2020 meeting. 
  

 

  



Members to keep in our thoughts and prayers:              
     Bill Gaston, Barbara Grillo,   

If you know of someone to add to our concern list, please contact         
  Jean Larson or Ann Pendleton at 476-3678 

 

Library Manager’s Report:   

by Ann Pendleton 

 

 

We are now open 10 am -3 pm, 
Tuesday – Friday, and 10 am - 2 pm 
on Saturday. 

 
We are going to be ordering SEES CANDY this year for the Holidays, so please watch 

for it. We will post it on our FACEBOOK & WEBSITE, as well as the Pine POST OFFICE 
BULLETIN BOARD.   

 
  

Hi Everyone,  
Check out our beautiful Sterling Silver necklace and 

earrings raffle, donated by Mary Ellen Fuller, to help 
raise funds for the library! 
Peggy Eagan, our very talented Youth Services lady 
is also holding an ADULT CRAFTERNOON program 
November 13th, Friday at our Activity Room.  
Please join us for this fun craft. It’s Free! Jars are 

provided, but you can bring your own if you have a 
special jar you would like to use. 

 
 
 

Coming Soon!             


